Hello families,
| hope this email finds you well.

This week, we are celebrating National Storytelling Week. We'll be sharing lots of stories
with the children using our best storyteller voices. There are lots of activities you can also do
at home to promote a love of reading. Please follow the link below. Celebrate Storytelling
Week at home | Words for Life

We are now less than two weeks away from our dance performance at The Regal Theatre in
Redruth. Please can | have outstanding permission slips returned by Wednesday. The
children are working incredibly hard as a group therefore every child attending is incredibly
important. The theme for the event is Express Yourself. T-shirts have been ordered,
however children have chosen to express themselves through different hairstyles, hats and
possibly glitter face paint. Please can you support with this at home. All children are
expected to wear trainers and dark PE bottoms.

Parent Partnership Meetings can now be booked. Please do this online as usual. Seeing your
child's progress is paramount to their success at school and there is lots to celebrate. Our PE
sessions will run on Monday and Thursday as usual. Year 4 children will also swim on
Monday. On Monday, Year 3 children will begin their RSE curriculum. We'll begin by
discussing the scientific definitions for male and female body parts.

As always, water in water bottles and healthy snacks for breaktime. If you need anything,
please get in touch.

Have a great week,

Mr Hughes


https://wordsforlife.org.uk/themes/celebrate-storytelling-week-at-home/
https://wordsforlife.org.uk/themes/celebrate-storytelling-week-at-home/

